
July 2006 Greetings from Costa Rica!  We are over  

halfway through our time here in language 

school and looking ahead to moving to  

Colombia in August.  Costa Rica is a beautiful 

country and we have thoroughly enjoyed  

getting to know the incredible people and  

nature that surrounds us.   

 

Although our focus has been learning Spanish, 

we had the chance to participate in the Luis 

Palau Crusade in March.  Corey and Alex took 

part in a skit put on in the children’s area.  The 

pictures at the bottom of the page are from 

that festival.  In the children’s area alone over 

35,000 people were present and over 3,000 of 

them asked Jesus into their hearts!  Over 

400,000 people in total were in attendance at 

the festival.  We also have done street ministry 

to the projects of San Isidrio.  

 

Be sure to check out our website at  

www.kautzfamily.org.  We’ve posted lots of  

pictures and you can read our blog to keep up 

with what we’re up to.  

 

Thank you for your continued prayer and  

support of our family.  Please continue to pray 

for all of us as we learn Spanish.  As August 

draws near please pray that all will go well in 

the visa process and transition to Colombia. 

 

In Christ, 

Corey, Tona, Alex and Maggie Kautz 

Corey and Tona Kautz 
 Missionaries to the Children of Colombia 

Check us out online at 

www.kautzfamily.org 

Contact Us:Contact Us:Contact Us:Contact Us:    
These numbers are  

local to the Flint and 

Atlanta areas and will 

reach us in Costa Rica 

without international 

fees. 

In Michigan Call:   

810-496-1481 

In Georgia Call:   

770-901-9077 

EEEE----mail:mail:mail:mail:    
Corey@KautzFamily.Org 
Tona@KautzFamily.Org 
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